IMPORTANT NOTICE
USW LOCAL 13796 Members

We have a vacancy for a Trustee position.

Anyone interested in filling this vacancy should submit
their name along with a brief description of why they
would [ike to be considered for this position. Letters of
consideration must be received, by October 24th, 2022.

The executive committee will vote, from the letters
submitted. The candidate elected will be announced at
the October 25" vegular membership meeting, which will
be held, at USW Local 13796 in Wanatah at 5:00 pm
CST.

Please send letters for consideration, via ‘US mail to:
USW Local 13796
10301 ‘W. ‘US Highway 30
Wanatah, IN 46390



